
Dear Committee, I wish to send in my support for this bill. In essence everyone should be 
able to access healthcare without judgement, harassment or abuse. 
 
In this instance this is quite simple, women and young girls who wish to access reproductive 
healthcare services should be able to do so without fear, judgement , abuse or harassment. 
Healthcare services and staff should also be able to provide healthcare services, irrespective 
of their nature or basis, free from abuse,  harassment or judgement. 
 
Others will make the more substantive arguments re equality and human rights but please 
let this bill proceed, get Royal Assent and stop this nonsense that some people believe that 
they have the right to prevent women and girls from accessing healthcare.  
 


